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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Moore, Noreen <namoore@healtheast.org>
Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2017 7:52 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1069 Suburban Ave appeal

Hello Mai, that date is just fine thank you. 
I appreciate the notice! Have a great day! 
Noreen Moore  

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) [mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 8:39 AM 
To: Moore, Noreen 
Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul); Friel, Tom (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul); Neis, 
Adrian (CI-StPaul); Perucca, James (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: 1069 Suburban Ave appeal 

Hello Ms. Moore, 
A legislative hearing date was set for your appeal in error on October 31 at 2:30 p.m. Rm 330 City Hall.    We don’t have 
hearings on October 31.  It will now be on November 7 at 2:30 p.m. in Rm 330.  Let me know if this date don’t work for 
you. 
  
Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices  
15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 I Saint Paul, MN 55102 
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or appeal application: https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals 
Fax: 651-266-8574 I Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
  
The information included in this e-mail message, including any attachments, is  
intended only for the person or organization to which it is addressed. This  
e-mail message may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If  
you receive this e-mail message and are not the intended recipient or  
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you may not  
use, disseminate, distribute or copy the information included in this e-mail and  
any attachments. If you received this e-mail message by mistake, please  
reply by e-mail and destroy all copies of this message and any attachments.  
Thank you. 


